
Date: May 23, 2023
To: Cathy Sandeen, President
From: Suzanne Espinoza and Jason Singley, College of Health Implementation Task Force

Co-Chairs
Subject: Interim Report

The College of Health Implementation Task Force was convened on January 27th, 2023. Weekly meetings
of either the whole task force or breakout workgroups were held throughout the spring semester. We have
several recommendations for near term action that include:

1. Initiate a national search for an inaugural dean who would start no later than July 1, 2024. The
search should follow the normal campus procedures and include faculty representation from
departments moving to the new college
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community of students, staff, and faculty to promote health, support well-being, and advance
health equity.

● Proposed Vision - To build a locally responsive and globally aware community of health


